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I wholeheartedly support SB 703 and commend the proposal to fund nonprofit 

organizations that assist people with changing their immigration status or obtaining 

permanent residency -- regardless of their ability to pay for these necessary legal 

services. Thank you for helping to make Oregon a safe place for everyone! 

 

Very respectfully, 

 

Peter Fargo 

Baker City, OR 


